
From: Bridget Von Markgraf < mzorganicsl @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 9:14 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director; Kreis, Donald; PUC:
Subject: RE: COMMENT LETTER for PUC Dockets DE 16-241 and DE 16-693

Executive Director Howland,
I am writing to you to voice my agreement with the Office of the Consumer Advocate’ s letter urging the PUC

to close the Access Northeast Pipeline Docket and the Northern Pass Docket. I support clean energy options for
the state ofNew Hampshire. I do not feel that Eversource is acting in the best interest ofthe people ofour state,
nor the best interest ofour planet.
Sincerely,
Bridget Von Markgraf
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